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COME WORSHIP WITH US! 
 Saturday Vigil at 5:00pm 
 Sunday at 8:30am and 10:30am 
 Daily Mass in the Church: 

7:45am Tue, Thu, Fri;  
8:35am on Wed and Sat 

 Communion Service: Monday at 7:45am in the 
Church. 

 
RECONCILIATION IN THE CHURCH 
 Tuesdays: 5:30pm to 6:30pm 
 Saturdays: 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 or by appointment during office hours. 

 
RELAX AND MEET FELLOW PARISHIONERS 
 Sunday in the School Hall after the  morning 

Masses 
 Tuesday morning in the Parish Center 

Reception Room after Mass. 
 
PRAY THE ROSARY 
 Monday nights at 7pm in the Chapel. 

 

FOR THE KIDS 
 The Parish Nursery is available during the 

Sunday 8:30 and 10:30am Masses.  
 Children’s Liturgy of the Word (CLOW)  

during the 10:30am Mass. 
 
STAY IN THE LOOP 
 Download our Parish App at myparishapp.com. 
 Join our email list—send a message to 

ParishOffice@holyrosaryseattle.org 
 Learn more about Holy Rosary’s programs and 

ministries: www.holyrosaryseattle.org 
 
SPIRITUAL HELP 
 Submit a prayer request: 

prayers@holyrosaryseattle.org. 
 Request a homebound visit: 

homebound@holyrosaryseattle.org. 
 On the First Saturday of the month at 8:35am in 

the Church, we pray in a special way for those 
who are sick and offer the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick for those in need. 

 

Holy Rosary Catholic Church 

Seattle, Washington 

WELCOME! 
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Called to Serve as Christ:  Giving Options 

The Called to Serve as Christ Campaign is a great opportunity to benefit Holy Rosary, 

as we accomplish much other good as well.  We will fully fund priest and religious sisters 

retirement for generations to come.  This will lower our parish’s financial burden—

presently $39,000 a year, freeing up monies to spend on our local ministries and 

needs.  The 15% rebate up to our archdiocesan goal, and 85% after, will also allow us to 

fix our breaking stained glass windows, replace our Big Toy that provides a safe space for 

our children and those of the neighborhood to play, and see to the structural integrity of 

our buildings by performing the needed maintenance on the bricks and mortar that have worn due to time and weather. 

Parish Goal:  $2.0 Million 

Pledged to Date:  $443,775—31% of Parish Goal               Total Pledges:  60 

Rebate to Parish:  $66,566        

Separate Donations with Corporate Matches:  $40,000* 

                Total Parish Direct Benefit:  $106,431.25 

*Some companies do not match religious donations, but will if it is not used for church 

purposes.  The archdiocese is allowing us to offer these parishioners the option of splitting 

their pledge, donating some directly to the campaign school projects, allowing us to take 

advantage of some of the company’s matching donations. 

This is good news!  Thank you to the generous 59 individuals and families participating thus far.  Imagine where we will 

be if all the members of our family of faith participate—and how much good will be accomplished! 

The Ask 

You should have received a packet in the mail three weeks ago with information and an ask from the Archbishop.  Some 

of you will be receiving yours directly from a Cabinet Member, if you haven't already.  The mailing will also be resent in 

the next week.  I am inviting all of our parishioners to participate in this important campaign—because only together can 

we do extraordinary things. 

It is a challenge and a sacrifice because it’s not in place of, but in addition to, your parish and/or school giving, and 

giving to the Archdiocesan Annual Catholic Appeal—because these ministries still need their funding.  You can turn in 

your pledge card to the parish or school office or into the collection basket at Mass—an offering to the Lord, which will 

allow us to record it and forward it.  Or you can mail it directly to the Archdiocese using the envelope provided. 

Giving with the Greatest Benefit to You 

Once you make your pledge, the next step is to figure out the best way to make your gift.  Gifts to the campaign can be 

made through cash or check to the Called to Serve as Christ non-profit specifically setup for this campaign.  You can also  

 set up a recurring or one time gift using a credit card, or through electronic funds transfer directly from your bank 

account. Note: Right now, the online donation option is unavailable on the Archdiocese website, but it will be up and 

running in November. 

 donate stock or mutual funds held for at least one year and realize special tax advantages.  Donors can receive a tax 

deduction for the full market value of the gift while avoiding capital gains tax on the appreciation. (The Archdiocese 

has a special donation form for gifts of securities) 

 apply for a matching gift if your company has no religious restrictions on matching donations. If your company will 

not match donations to religious organizations, but will to connected schools, contact me about an option to leverage 

some of those matching funds for this campaign. 

 But there are some other options to consider as well, depending on your particular circumstances. 

 Individuals over 70½ years old must take a minimum distribution every year from their IRA.  If it is a traditional IRA 
 

(Continued on page 5) 

T H E  J O U R N E Y  O F  F A I T H  W I T H  

Fr. Matthew Oakland 
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A weekly tip on Caring for Our Common Home 

Consider taking fewer vacations far away from home and 

opt instead for more frequent, drivable vacations close to 

home as a way of reducing your carbon footprint. When 

you fly, using economy class, like carpooling, means lower 

per-person carbon emissions. 

Urgent Request 
Dear friends, 
Coffee and Donuts needs a volunteer to become the 
manager. There are volunteers to assist the set up/clean up; 
ordering, paying and pick up of the donuts. There are 
volunteers to make coffee, serve et al.; but there is no one to 
manage it. The school classes have a person to help organize 
which class will serve on what day… but the over all 
management, needs a leader. (Training is provided). If you 
are willing to become a member of the coffee and donuts 
ministry – please contact Ted Krembs, PAA at 206-935-
8353 ext 213 or paa@holyrosaryseattle.org 

School Highlights & Events 

Please mark your calendars for the upcoming Italian Dinner on Saturday, November 3rd.  

Ticket information is in this week’s bulletin. 

The Priority Application Period for NEW students of current school families and parish families is going on right now 

through November 15th. We are accepting applications for Preschool – through 8th grade. Due to the small number 

of spots available in our Preschool classes, these classes fill up quickly. A link to our online application can be found at 

the top of our homepage (holyrosaryws.org). Re-enrollment of current students will happen in January. Our Fall 

Open House is on Saturday, Oct. 27th from 10am-1pm. All families are welcome! 

At Holy Rosary School, tradition and innovation converge to provide a leading-edge education that is grounded in 

the Catholic faith. Students are engaged by enthusiastic teachers who provide hands-on curricula designed to spark 

creativity and encourage critical thinking. Each child is given room to discover and develop their own unique gifts. At 

every grade level, faith meets action through service and the teaching of compassion and social justice. Holy Rosary’s 

tight-knit community of passionate teachers and engaged parents creates a safe place where students become leaders 

from the inside out. 

For more information, contact the School Office: 206-937-7255 or admissions@holyrosaryws.org. 

G R O W I N G  I N  C H R I S T  

Holy Rosary Catholic School—SPIRIT AND MIND ignited 

P A R I S H  &  C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S  

mailto:paa@holyrosaryseattle.org
http://holyrosaryws.org/
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Opportunities for Adults! 

Join us as we grow together  

in our faith! 
 

 Monday Rosary – Join us every Monday evening at 

7:00pm in the St. Dominic Chapel for a Rosary!  All 

are welcome! 

 Becoming Catholic (RCIA) – If you have been 

thinking about becoming Catholic, and would like to 

receive the Sacraments this coming Easter, our next 

meeting is this Wednesday, October 24. Please contact 

Robert King for details. 

 Inquiry is an open-ended discussion of life, the 

universe, and everything from a Catholic point of view! 

A perfect preparation for RCIA or Adult 

Confirmation, or a chance to deepen your 

understanding of Christ and the Church. All are 

welcome, and no topic is off limits! We meet every 

Tuesday at 6:30pm in the Parish Office, and our next 

meeting will be Tuesday, October 23. 

 Acts of the Apostles – It’s not too late to join our in-

depth look at the Acts of the Apostles on Wednesday 

mornings at 9:30am in the Parish Center. Our next 

session will be October 24. 

 Adult Confirmation – If you are a Catholic over 18 and 

have not received the Sacrament of Confirmation, now 

is your chance! Not only does Confirmation strengthen 

you to bring Christ’s love to the world, it is also 

required for Godparents and Sponsors, and is strongly 

recommended before getting married. Contact Robert 

King for details. 

 Walking With Purpose – For women of all ages and 

stages of life! Join the journey to face the everyday 

challenges of life by getting to know Jesus and your 

fellow Catholics! Two groups available: Wednesday, 

October 24 at 7:15pm; or Friday, October 26 at 

9:15am. Contact Deyette at dswegle@holyrosary.org 

for more info. 

If you would like more information, or if you have any 

suggestions to make, please contact Robert King (206-937-

1488 x203 or evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org) 

 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
This year, Holy Rosary Parish offers preparation for the 

Sacrament of Confirmation to all High School students. If 

you have not yet registered your teen, please contact 

Robert King as soon as possible. Our next session is 

Sunday, October 28 at noon.  

Children’s Ministries Corner 

We welcome your child to a Life with 

Christ! 

 RCIA –Holy Rosary Church 

welcomes children who are age 7 

thru Teens and have never been 

baptized to prepare for their initiation into the Catholic 

community. If interested in RCIA for children and for 

TEENS, please contact Sr. Stella. 

 First Reconciliation and First Communion –

Registration is open for your child to prepare and 

receive next year First Reconciliation and First 

Communion. Register at www.holyrosaryseattle.org/

Family Faith Formation. Children who have been 

baptized Catholic and will be in grade 2 or older next 

year are welcome register. For those children who are 

not Baptized and are interested in becoming Catholic, 

please contact Sr. Stella. 

 Children’s Faith Formation/Sunday School—Registration is 

open for Fall Children’s Faith Formation on Sundays. Visit 

holyrosaryseattle.org and click on Family Faith Formation. 

Classes are offered for children age 4-Teens.  Please contact 

Sr. Stella for questions. 

 Children’s Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) Your child 

(preschool through grade 4) is welcome to join CLOW 

during the 10:30AM Mass to learn about the readings of the 

day. Children start Mass with you and are dismissed after 

opening prayer and return before Celebrating Communion. 

Free and no registration required. 

 

Saint of the Week 

Every week, we highlight a 

particular saint. This week, we 

celebrate St. Teresa of Calcutta. 

Mother Teresa was one of the 

great figures of the 20th Century, 

known for her care for the poorest 

of the poor. She was able to face 

the most difficult conditions by 

making prayer the center of her 

day. Even when she struggled with 

doubts and a feeling of God’s absence, she remained faithful 

to prayer, which gave her strength to continue serving. We 

celebrate her feast on September 5. 

 

P A R I S H  &  C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S  

mailto:dswegle@holyrosary.org
mailto:evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org
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 How will the Called to 

Serve as Christ Campaign  

invest in our parish? 

Our parishes are the cornerstones 

and gathering places for our faith 

community. As part of this 

campaign, 15 percent of the funds 

raised by the parish are returned for specific parish needs, 

such as reducing debt, completing capital improvement 

projects or growing endowments. In our 

parish, campaign funds will specifically fund: 

• Stained Glass Windows Repair 

 New Big Toy 

• Tuckpointing--Church and School Buildings are the  

most in need 

• Church Doors 

• Remodeling of the Bathrooms in the School and Gym 

 

Archbishop Sartain is calling on the entire parish to make a 

gift to the Called to Serve as Christ 

campaign. Your support to this campaign will impact the 

future of the Archdiocese of Seattle and 

our parish for years to come. 

 

To date, our parish has raised $443,775 toward our goal of 

$2 million. For more information about this campaign, 

please visit www.calledtoserveaschrist.org. 

 

St. Martin de Porres Sandwich  

Team Volunteers Needed! 

Every first Tuesday of the month the team makes 300 

sandwiches which are then delivered to the men’s shelter 

downtown. If you can help this month, stop by the School 

Hall any time between 7 to 10am in the School Hall. 

Contact: Susan Strmich, 206-734-7433. 

 

Request from the Parish Office 

It’s getting cold and we are getting requests for plain black 

backpacks and white sport crew socks. These are frequently 

handed out with Lunches of Love. If you can help, drop 

your donations by the Parish Office during regular office 

hours. Thank you! 

O’Dea Alumni Mass 

You are invited to O’Dea High 

School’s Alumni Memorial Mass 

on Thursday, November 1 at St. 

James Cathedral at 10:10am. 

There will be a coffee reception at 9:15am in the O’Dea 

Library. Parking will be validated in the Cabrini Garage. 

Contact Alumni Director, David Mazzeo, at 

dmazzeo@odea.org or 206-923-7535 to RSVP  

or with any questions. 

 

P A R I S H  &  C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S  

(not a Roth IRA), the distribution is taxed as 
income.  However, if you direct your traditional IRA 

to make a distribution directly to a non-profit (such as 
the church or this campaign), that amount counts 
towards your minimum distribution but is not taxed 

as personal income.   

 The new IRS tax law established new, higher 

standard deductions—$12,000 for single filers, 
$24,000 for married couples, and $18,000 for heads of 

household.  There is an additional $1,300 for each 
married taxpayer and $1,600 for unmarried taxpayers 
who are over 65, as well as a per child deduction.  If 

you plan on making some sizable donations over the 
next two or three years, you could consider doing so 

in a lump sum, or “bunching” them, in one year. 
This will increase the likelihood of exceeding the 
standard deduction in that year and thus potentially 

providing additional tax savings.  

 A Donor Advised Fund is an irrevocable charity fund 

that you can set up with certain banks or financial 
firms to facilitate and provide flexibility in your 

charitable giving.  Generally you fund the charity 
account with a lump sum that will be donations paid 
over years. You get the tax deduction the year that 

you fund the charity account, again increasing the 
likelihood of exceeding the standard deduction in that 

year and potentially providing additional tax savings. 
The flexibility is that you can invest the funds while 

in the charity account, and distribute the funds for 
donations over any length of time and to multiple 
charities. 

Before making any financial decisions it is important to 
consult a tax and/or financial advisor to make sure you 

do so properly and to your greatest advantage. 

Fr. Matthew Oakland  (Continued from page 2)  

http://www.calledtoserveaschrist.org
mailto:dmazzeo@odea.org
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Congratulations to 

Jessica Tran & John Pavlish who celebrated the 

Sacrament of Matrimony here this weekend 

 

Mass Intentions for Next Week: 

October 24: Gerard Mahony, RIP 

October 27: Carl & Maxine Real, RIP (8:35am) 

  Richard Allen Lund, RIP (5pm) 

October 28: Holy Rosary Community (8:30am) 

  David Kranz, RIP (10:30am) 

 

Last Week’s Collection: 

Last week’s collection: $17,644 

Weekly budgeted collection: $23,534 

Sunday, October 21, 2018 
 Coffee and Donuts after both Masses today 

Monday, October 22 

7:45 AM Word & Communion Service | Church 

7:00 PM Pray the Rosary | Chapel 

Tuesday, October 23 

7:45 AM Daily Mass | Church 

after Mass Tue morning Breakfast | Reception Rm 

5:30 PM Confession | Church 

6:30 PM Teen RCIA | Music Room 

6:30 PM Adult Inquiry | Parish Office Basement 

6:30 PM Listening Session for Clergy Sexual Abuse | School Hl 

Wednesday, October 24 

8:35 AM School Mass | Church 

9:30 AM Adult Bible Study | Reception Rm 

2:15 PM Youth!Choir Practice | Chapel 

4:00 PM School Bells Practice in Chapel 

5:30 PM Handbell Practice | Chapel 

6:30 PM Walking With Purpose | Reception Rm 

6:30 PM Adult RCIA | Conference Room 

7:00 PM Contemporary Choir Practice | Church 

Thursday, October 25 

7:45 AM Daily Mass | Church 

6:30 PM Adult Confirmation | Reception Rm 

6:30 PM Children's RCIA | Parish Center 

7:30 PM Sanctuary Choir Practice | Church 

Friday, October 26 

7:45 AM Daily Mass | Church 

8:30 AM Walking with Purpose | Reception Room 

8:30 AM Living Rosary | Church 

5:00 PM Wedding Rehearsal | Church 

6:30 PM Sacramental II Parent Class | 7B 

7:00 PM Friday Night Men's AA | Reception Rm 

Saturday, October 27 

7:00 AM Men's Group | Reception Rm 

8:30 AM Daily Mass | Church 

10:00 AM Fall Open House | School 

9:30 AM Bible Study | PO Basement 

2:00 PM Tarabochia/McDonagh Wedding | Church 

3:30 PM Confession | Church 

5:00 PM Vigil Mass | Church 

Up Next 
 
October 
29 Baptism Preparation #1 
 
November 
2 First Friday Adoration 
3 Sacramental II Family Learning Class 
 Baptism Preparation #2 
 Italian Dinner 
7 Sacramental II Parent Class 
9 Sacramental II Parent Class 
10 Sacramental II Family Learning Class 
22 Thanksgiving...Parish Office closed 
23 Day after Thanksgiving...Parish Office closed 
 Christmas Tree Lot Opens! 

To report any suspicion of abuse by any Church 

personnel, please contact local law enforcement. In 

addition, anyone who has knowledge of sexual abuse or 

misconduct by a member of the clergy, an employee or 

volunteer of the Archdiocese of Seattle is urged to call 

the archdiocesan hotline at 1-800-446-7762.  To report 

other unethical behavior, such as theft, on-the-job 

substance abuse, violence or threatening behavior, 

violations of law or policies or procedures, contact 

EthicsPoint, the third-party we have contracted with to 

handle all reports, at 1-844-815-8236 or 

seattlearchdiocese.ethicspoint.com.   
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Baptism:  Contact Deyette Swegle at least two months in advance of your requested baptism date. 

Marriage:  Contact Sherry Smith six months in advance of your requested wedding date. 

Funerals:  Contact the Parish Office 

Becoming Catholic:  Contact the Parish Office 

 

PASTOR: Fr. Matthew Oakland 

ADMINISTRATION: Ted Krembs (PAA@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 213 

ADULT EVANGELIZATION: Robert King (Evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 203 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES—Baptism & Young Families: Deyette Swegle (dswegle@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 251 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES—1st Sacraments, Children & Youth: Sister Stella (srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 252 

LITURGY & MUSIC: Paul Dolejsi (pdolejsi@holyrosaryseattle.org),  ext. 204 

MARRIAGE & TRIBUNAL ADVOCACY: Sherry Smith (sherry@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 210 

BOOKKEEPER: Karen Edgin (HRBookkeeper@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 211 

ADMIN ASSISTANT & PRIVATE EVENTS: Melissa Tuthill (mtuthill@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 200 

PLANT MANAGER: Scott Stoefen (sstoefen@holyrosaryws.org), ext. 215 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL: Anna Horton (ahorton@holyrosaryws.org), ext. 218 

TECHNOLOGY, BULLETIN & PARISH WEB SITE: Sherry Smith (sherry@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 210 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL: ext. 300 

WOMEN’S SHELTER: shelter@holyrosaryseattle.org 

YOUNG ADULTS: youngadults@holyrosaryseattle.org 

YOUTH MINISTRY: youth@holyrosaryseattle.org 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS WHO MAKE IT POSSIBLE TO PRINT THIS BULLETIN AT NO COST!  

Please contact us if we can be of service to you.  Just dial 206 -937-1488 and enter the extension  


